
    

  Southside Christian School 

 “Excellence Through Absolute Truth in Christian Education” 

 

Welcome to 4th Grade! 

 

This supply list is to guide you in planning for the opening of school. Teachers may request additional items during orientation and 

throughout the school year. As we want to glorify God in all things, please use care when selecting items featuring cartoon or 

popular characters.  

PLEASE LABEL ALL CLOTHING, COATS, WATER BOTTLES, AND LUNCH BOXES  

with a permanent marker, so lost items will be returned to the appropriate classroom if found. 

 

Fourth Grade Class Supply List 
 

ESV Bible 

Leak-proof water bottle 

6 composition wide ruled notebooks 

  6 vinyl 3 prong folders (1 blue, 1 green, 1 red, 1 yellow, 1 orange, 1 purple)  

  1 package of loose-leaf notebook paper (wide ruled) 

1 package of thin dry erase markers (black or multi-colored) 

1 package of thick dry erase markers (black or multi-colored) 

1 packages of black pens (students may have colored pens in addition to the black pens) 

1 package of red pens 

1 yellow highlighter 

  3 packages of pencils (yellow Ticonderoga) 

1 zipper pencil pouch with 3 holes to put in 3 prong folder 

1 Pencil Box containing: 

1 pair of scissors 

2 glue sticks  

1 package of colored pencils (12 ct.) 

2 packages Crayola markers (1 pack thick and 1 pack thin) 

4 erasers (eraser blocks or packs of pencil tops or combination) 

Braswell’s Homeroom: 1 package of lined 3x5 index cards 

Ayala’s Homeroom: 1 package sticky notes 

Music Class Supplies Needed:  

$6 for a recorder (NEW families only, unless yours is lost from last year) 

1 Vinyl 2 Pocket Folder WITH Prongs  

STEM Class Supplies Needed: 

1 Vinyl 2 Pocket Folder 

Art Class Supplies Needed:  

1 Package White Cardstock Paper  

1 Package Colored Pencils (Stored in Art Class)  

School Wide Supplies Needed:   
1 Box of tissues  

1 Container of Disinfectant Wipes  

 

*An agenda to write assignments will be provided by the school 

*Other supplies may be needed during the school year; one week’s notice will be given prior to their use.   


